
Montpelier Square Gardens Committee 

Minutes of the December 1994 meeting of the Gardens Committee. 

1. 

2. 

Attending: 

Chairmanship 

Lady Marshall 
Lord Barber 
Jeremy Mackay-Lewis 
Marie Christine Deschamps 
David Eckhardt 
Lesley MacDonagh 

Lesley MacDonagh indicated that she was, with regret, resigning from 
the Chair as she was moving from the Square. Lord Barber took the 
Chair following the resignation. Lesley recorded how much she was 
going to miss the fellowship of the Square. After discussion David 
Eckhardt proposed and Lady Marshall seconded a proposal that Jeremy 
Mackay-Lewis should become the Chairman. This was unanimously agreed. 

Garden Rate 95/96 

After discussion of gardening requirements and contingencies, it was 
agreed that the correct capital sum for collection this year should be 
£10,000 (as last year) and that Westminster should be so advised. 

3. Cheques 

4. 

5960/BS 

Two signatures are needed on cheques and it was agreed that in 
addition to Lady Marshall and Daniel Quirici, a mandate should be 
sought from the Bank to enable Lord Barber to sign cheques. This was 
unanimously agreed. 

Date of AGM 

The date of the AGM was fixed for Wednesday, 1st February 1995. 

* * * * * 

The meeting closed 

* * * * * 


